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Mr. Caskey, I’m the landowner just to the south of the proposed application.  I own just less than 40 
acres adjacent to Rob Blackwell’s property. 

I don’t like the fact that the land continues to parcel out, but it seems my neighbors are all determined 
to chop up the beautiful, unspoiled land for yet another house.  I do not support this. 

That’s my question, is the proposal for a home on the 20.52 acres?  If it’s commercial in any way, then 
I’m totally opposed.  It would ruin my own land value. 

Any information you can provide beyond the notice I just received would be helpful. 

Thank you, 

Dave Godfrey 
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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a landowner living (owner) at 280230 Horsecreek Rockyview County.  
My Legal Land Description is the north 1/2 of NW 06-28-04-05  
 

 
 
During my review of Land Use Application # PL20210108  - File Number 07936001, Rockyview Planning 
Staff Reynold Caskey, helped me understand the potential permitted uses and Discretionary uses of an 
"Agriculture General District".  
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It is my understanding that once I approve a land sub-division that I would not be consulted if one of the 
"permitted or discretionary" land uses are developed on a property close to me.  
 
I wish to ask for a By-Law review and amendment to Land Use By-Law paragraph 302 (as shown below) 
to provide that the uses as I note below "Not be approved" without adjacent landowner consultation.   
 
The specific Discretionary Land Uses I have concern about are:  
 
Due to the impact of noise to the area:  
- Animal Health (inclusive) 
- Kennel 
- Special Functions Business 
 
Due to the potential negative impact to the area of crime, smell and water usage:  
- Cannabis Cultivation 
 
Please advise   
How do I formally request a by-law amendment to Land Use Bylaw paragraph 302?  
 
My request is that the above noted discretionary uses be removed from the discretionary list and be 
added to a "discretionary with landowner consultation" list.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Debora Rice-Salomons 
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